
 
 
 
 
 
In response to the public health mandate concerning COVID-19, Princeton Child Development 
Institute is closed beginning Tuesday, March 17, 2020. The Education Program will provide 
remote instruction from March 17, 2020 to April 3, 2020.  Spring Break will continue as 
scheduled.  
 
PCDI staff will remain in contact with you during this period and will provide updates as 
necessary. We understand the challenges this might pose for you and your family.  We are taking 
the necessary steps to ensure the health and well-being of our students, staff, and community. We 
appreciate your support and understanding. 
 
Staff from the ALSP are assisting our residential treatment team between the hours of 8:00 am 
and 3:00 pm, and Greg will be in the building each day between these same hours. 
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